Embassy of India
Tripoli

Mo.Trip/Cons/551/1/2015 May 10, 2018

rh After seeing the contents of the applicant’s appeal, the undersigned
agrees with the response furnished by CPIO that the requested information

pertains to Foreign Government. It hence cannot be provided under the RTI Act
2005,

3. This is to further inform that the queries like the one sought by the
applicant can be e-mailed to the Embassy of India, Tripoli (e-mail :
hoc.tripoli@mea.gov.in; tel : +356-21480414), and not as an BT application,
since the purpose of the RTI is different. The Mission can try to obtain the
information from the Libyan authorities and if any information is received, it can
be shared with the applicant.

4. The appeal is disposed off accordingly.
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First Appellate Authority
(Tel : +356-21480412)

(E-Mail : fspol.valleta@mea.gov.in)

Copy to :

1.CPIO, Embassy of India, Tripoli

2. US(RTI), Ministry of External Affairs, New Delhi.

3. PO[XMM) with the request to upload the reply on the Ministry’s website,
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